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From: Honnny Moor I

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 6:18 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline

To Ontario Energy Board,

The damage to the natural environment as it is today, is very vulnerable and at a very high risk
that is irreplaceable. By increasing more corporate and private fossil fuels designed for
commercial and consumer use can only be described as “destructive” to the Present state of
the sensitive environment that is natured to ensure animal life form and to the ecosystems.
Profiting off of fossil fuels only leads to destruction as history has proven itself many times
over. Extract and refine from the earth then transporting the fuel to an area that has not been
disturbed highlighting as a clean way of providing services and energy for public
consumption. The emissions only spells disaster after disaster waiting to happen. Most people
are lead to believe to have a home you need energy without thought of the product being an
invasive species does not register to themselves as being innocent of the crime against nature.

Hohnny Moore

Yours truly,





